



jj-konkurs@mail.ru

+7 (3852) 25-32-27



vk.com/jjkonkurs

ПРИМЕРЫ ЗАДАНИЙ

6 КЛАСС

Группа А

Прочитай текст. Выполни задания 1 – 3. Запиши краткий ответ.

Cinderella

Cinderella lives with her stepmother and two lazy and ugly stepsisters. She has to work all day long while her sisters do nothing but play and try on new dresses and shoes. There is a ball in the prince's palace in the evening and Cinderella's sisters are ready to go there. Cinderella is very sad. She is not allowed to go to the ball. Suddenly the Fairy Godmother comes to the house. "Do not worry, Cinderella", she says. She waves her magic wand. In a moment a very beautiful dress appears and there is a coach with two horses ready to take her to the ball. "But remember", says the Fairy Godmother, "you must come back before midnight".

Cinderella is in the palace. There are many nice-looking young ladies but she is the prettiest of all. The prince dances with Cinderella all the time, but nobody knows the name of the beauty. When the clock strikes twelve, Cinderella runs away without saying goodbye. She leaves a beautiful little shoe on the stairs in a hurry. The prince and his men travel through the kingdom looking for the beautiful lady from the

1. Where does the ball take place?

ball. They come to Cinderella's house.

2. When must Cinderella be back at home?

3. What does Cinderella leave in the palace?

Группа В

Выполни задания 4 – 6. Необходимо выбрать правильный ответ и ("крестик") поставить метку в клеточку, которая соответствует выбранному варианту ответа.

4.	Choose the correct item.			
	Му	friends and I	National Park last week.	
	A)	have visited		
	Б)	are visiting		
	B)	visited		
	Γ)	has visited		
_	F:	d the		
5.	Find the wrong sentence.			
	A)	A) She goes to be a dancer.		

- Б) I usually watch TV with my family.
- B) He is writing his English test at the moment.
- Γ) I have a lot of friends.

Are you hungry? Please, help !

- A) yourself
- Б) themselves
- himself
- Γ) myself